
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2023-2024 BUDGET 
FOR WEST VALLEY SANITATION DISTRICT 
OF SANTA CLARA COUNTY, CALIFORNIA 

 
 

 Pursuant to a resolution directing this notice, adopted on March 8, 2023, by the Board of 

Directors of West Valley Sanitation District of Santa Clara County, said Board invites comments 

on the PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2023-2024 BUDGET of the District at a hearing on 

Wednesday, April 12, 2023, at the hour of 5:00 p.m., in the regular meeting place of this Board 

at 100 East Sunnyoaks Avenue, Campbell, California; and a second hearing on Wednesday, May 

10, 2023, at the hour of 5:00 p.m., at 100 East Sunnyoaks Avenue, Campbell, California. 

 Copies of the budget may be obtained 3 days prior to the hearing at the office of West 

Valley Sanitation District, 100 East Sunnyoaks Avenue, Campbell, California. 

 
Dated:  March 8, 2023 
 
s) Lesha Luu 
District Secretary 

 


